Box 4091, Quesnel, BC V2J 3J2

September 8, 2020

RECEIVED
City of Quesnel
410 Kinchant St Sep 10 2020
Quesnel, BC V2] 2R6
Attention: Jeff Norburn CITY OF QUESNEL

Alex Fraser Park Society
102 North Star Road
Quesnel, BC V2] 5P6

Re: Gus Cameron

Good morning

I'am writing to you today as a follow up to a letter sent to you July 20,2020 in
regards to Gus Cameron.

In the letter we had requested that the City, Alex Fraser Park and the Quesnel Rodeo
Club join together to construct an archway for the Alex Fraser Park Outdoor Arena
displaying that the outdoor arena now be known as the Gus Cameron Arena.
Unfortunately our Gus passed away August 30, 2020, before this could be done and
so we feel that this project is so necessary now.

Gus was one of the founding members of the Quesnel Rodeo when it started at
Bouchie Lake and continued to be the heart of the organization throughout his
lifetime. Gus's enthusiasm and love of the sport of rodeo influenced so many people.
From the young to the seniors Gus will always be remembered.

If someone could contact myself, Karen Powell INNEGNINGGcnail:
or Ray Jasper - President QRC | NG cmail:
I - 1. d we could set a meeting to discuss this project.

Thank you.
The Quesnel Rodeo club.

09 08 2020 Quesnel Rodeo Club - Facility Naming Request Page 74 of 75



ECEIVED |
JUL28200 |
 CITY OF QUESNEL |
Box 4091, Quesnel, BC V2J 3J2

July 27, 2020

The City of Quesnel
410 Kinchant St
Quesnel BC V2J 7J5

Attention: Jeff Norburn
We are writing to you today with a special request.

The Quesnel Rodeo Club would like to recognize our very special member and founding father of the
Quesnel Rodeo, Gus Cameron, by naming the outdoor arena at Alex Fraser Park the

“GUS CAMERON ARENA”
To display this recognition, we ask that an archway be erected at the north end of the bucking chutes,
facing the grandstand and with a permanent sign noting the name of the arena.
We are suggesting that this be joint venture between the Alex Fraser Park Society, the City of Quesnel
and the Quesnel Rodeo Club.
Gus has always been a mentor, a promoter, the glue that holds everything together and our best friend.
If a problem arose during a rodeo, Gus's decision was the final word. He encouraged the younger
generations to participate in the rodeo world and to do the best they could in all walks of life. With his
wife and partner Nita by his side, the two were a team that received a lot of respect in the community
and the world of rodeo.
Our Gus is getting on in years and after suffering a stoke has slowly backed away from the rodeo.
We feel that this tribute is just a small way of saying Thank You to the “Man of Rodeo” and would be a
huge addition to Alex Fraser Park.

Thank you for your consideration of this worthwhile project and we look forward to your positive
reply.

Yours truly
The Quesnel Rodeo Club

cc: Greg Brink, Alex Fraser Park Society
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